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        June 18, 2010 
 

 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators and the 
    National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) Servicing Agent 
 
 
FROM:   Dennis Kuhns 
    Division Director 
    Risk Insurance 
 
SUBJECT:   NFIP Program Lapse Continues 
 
Congressional work this week on H.R. 4213, which includes reauthorization for the NFIP, was not 
passed. Therefore, the NFIP lapse continues. 
 
Until further notice, you are to be guided by the memorandum of May 28, 2010, Bulletin W-10063; 
http://www.nfipiservice.com/stakeholder/pdf/bulletin/W-10063.pdf 
 
We will continue to keep you informed of changes to the NFIP reauthorization status. 
 
cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 
 
Required Routing: All Departments 
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